
SATA Board Meeting Synopsis
September 13, 2016

Community Projects:
The 2016 Spring season was completed spending $1,630.51 including the purchase of seven nets 
for Florin High School that are now in use.  So far in the Fall we’ve spent $943.43 which does 
not include eight nets for Valley High School.  Donations this year total $2,501 including an 
anonymous donation of $1,000.  The new girls coach at Rio Linda is working out well.  This 
school year will be Paula’s last year chairing the community projects committee so please let any 
SATA Board member know if you are interested in the SATA Community Projects program.
Interclub leagues:
The fall interclub season is going well with 27 leagues and 146 teams; the online player 
registration went smoothly.  There will be no Winter Flex league this year due to lack of interest 
which will allow a lengthening of the Spring league.
Online services:
Online registration for the junior tournaments has been going well with additional functionality 
in progress.  Online registration for club renewal is in process and should be complete for club 
renewals that start in November. Club membership will be $80 which helps cover processing 
fees and web maintenance costs.
Honoring our captains:
SATA would not be what it is without the work of our team captains who we want to recognize.  
To honor our captains SATA will award Captain Pins to our 191 captains in 2016.  28 captains 
have captained more than 20 times in the last 8 years and the top “Super Captains”, four who 
captained over teams, will be invited to the November SATA meeting for presentation of their 
Captain Pins.  
Grand Prix Coordinator:
Our current Grand Prix Coordinator has been in this position for a number of years and doing a 
great job but is stepping down next year. Please let a board member know if you are interested in 
the position or helping with the Junior Grand Prix program.
Next SATA Board Meeting:
Our next meeting is the Annual Membership meeting with the club representatives.  The meeting 
will be Wednesday, November 9, 2016 at Rollingwood Racquet Club at 6:30 pm.


